Porky’s Bar:


 The following is our plan to be considered for reopening during PCOR 2.  My name is Steve Butler, owner of Porkys Bar in Tumon.  Because my establishment is 2200 sq. ft, I believe there is enough space to practice safe social distancing while keeping the # of patrons low.  
     As safety and health is my #1 concern to my staff, customers and all people in Guam, I propose the following implementations if we are allowed to open during PCOR 2.  We would have a dedicated employee available for screening people with temperature screens or other symptom checks. We will have ample hand sanitizer available prior to entry.  
     I will train employees on extreme cleaning and disinfecting common areas and items handled by customers.  Masks will be worn by all employees and customers.  All seating of small groups will be 6 ft. away from each other.  We will disinfect and clean bathrooms on a period basis during the day.  We will use disposable cups.  We will suspend all live music and dancing.  ​And of course we would send any employees exhibiting flu-like symptoms home.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]     I would be willing to only allow 25% of my max capacity if that is a stipulation and would abide by any and all other stipulations as decided by the department of public health. As everyone knows, times are tough and everyone is suffering financially to include myself and my employees so, you guys lay down the guidelines and we will be happy to go the extra step to insure we meet or beat the standard to keep everyone safe.  Thanks again for your consideration.   

